
 

 
 
 

June 18, 2018 
 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
  

Re: Confirmation of Service Commencement Date and Counsel Contact for the 
Southern Cross Cable Network, FCC File Nos. SCL-LIC-19971014-00009, SCL-
MOD-20020430-00045, and ITC-214-19971014-00621 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 Through its counsel, Pacific Carriage Limited (“PCL”)—one of the joint cable landing 
licensees for the Southern Cross Cable Network (“SCCN”)—confirms that commercial service 
commenced on all segments of SCCN except the Hawaii-California segment commenced on 
November 15, 2000.  Commercial service on SCCN’s Hawaii-California segment commenced 
on February 28, 2001.  PCL further confirms the principal counsel contact for SCCN as follows: 

 
Kent Bressie 
Harris, Wiltshire & Grannis LLP 
1919 M Street, N.W., Suite 800 
Washington, D.C. 20036-3537 
+1 202 730 1337 
kbressie@hwglaw.com 
 

Please contact me with any questions 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Kent Bressie 
Counsel for Pacific Carriage Limited 

 
cc: Angela Demahy  

David Krech 


